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WELCOME BACK 
AND A WORD 

FROM OUR HEAD 
TEACHER MRS 

EDGERTON



Engagement

- The vast majority of S1 have been engaging in home learning so far –
well done!  Keep up the good work!

- Some families have been contacted about non engagement in some 
subjects.  This is so parents/carers can support you.

– can you improve your routine?  

- can you increase your motivation?  Get outside for fresh air and     
exercise.

- Remember - the home learning you are doing just now is important 
to help you progress throughout the remainder of S1 



A reminder to follow your timetable as best you can.
If you cannot attend a lesson just let your teacher know –

don’t stress about it, we understand!



Managing the School Day

• Although you cover a large number of subjects in S1 and S2 
– up to 14 in one week – you will NOT be expected to 
submit work daily or weekly for all of these subjects.  

• The subjects that you have a number of times per week 
(English, Maths, Science, PE and Social Subjects) you will be 
expected to submit one formal piece of work weekly for 
your teacher to mark. 

• In the other subjects (such as HFT, Art, Music) you will be 
expected to submit a piece of work once in a block of 2-3 
weeks for marking but you will have other learning to 
complete. 



Managing the School Day

• When your class teacher posts work on Satchel – they 
will add in a suggested time that you should spend on 
this task e.g. 30 minutes or 1 hour.

• If you do not manage to get a task completed within this 
time – please do not worry too much! 

• Rather than worrying about this and spending too long 
on tasks – we would suggest that you upload your work 
and note on the bottom of it that you spent the 
allocated time on the task e.g. 1 hour. Your teachers will 
understand!



Your Views

• Please take 5 minutes to complete the Glow Form that is posted on S1 
Teams and on Satchel

• Your views are important to us!

• We will respond to these and make changes to ensure you are fully 
supported with your home learning 



ICT Support

• We realise there have been some glitches with the Proxy, Teams and 
Glow – these have started to settle down this week so hopefully this 
has made engagement easier for you

• If you do need technical support, Mr Gillies is running drop in sessions 
for you to attend each Tuesday and Thursday – pop in with your 
school iPad for help then





It’s ok to not be ok……..

• It is perfectly normal to feel a bit anxious just now about 
things – most of us are probably experiencing this at 
some point during the lockdown.

• Email your Pastoral Care teacher on glow – they can 
arrange to call you or speak to House DHT. 

• Lifelink Counselling Service has resumed – if you wish to 
speak to a counsellor please email Pastoral Care. 





Something to look forward to……

• February Holiday Weekend! 

• You will be on holiday next Friday 5th, Monday 8th and Tuesday 9th

February.

• This will be a great opportunity to rest and recharge the batteries 
ready to start back on Wednesday 10th fully motivated to learn

• Make sure you use the holiday time wisely and think about your 
wellbeing  - get outside for fresh air and exercise and manage your 
time on social media.


